

HOPITAL SAINT DAMIEN

NOS PETITS FRERES ET SOEURS

3,Rue A. Pierre Paul Tabarre 41. Haïti Tél.:2816-1602

November 12, 2015

Doctor Jaime Olle

Director

ACTMON

Dear Dr. Olle,

On behalf of Hopital St. Damien, I would like to thank you and your organization, ACTMON, for the generous support that you provide to our TB program. Thanks to ACTOM we have been able to provide quality care to hundreds children with tuberculosis while we also detect their parents or other adults, tracing their contacts. This way we are contributing to the diminution of the transmission of the disease while we improve morbidity and mortality in pediatrics due to tuberculosis.

Hôpital St. Damien relies on the generosity of donors such as yourself and is grateful for your support.

Once again, thank you.

Warm Regards,

Dr. Jacqueline Gautier

Executive Director

Hôpital St. Damien

